
                                    Maths 
 

All three maths groups will begin the year revising and 

developing our place value knowledge, using whole 

numbers up to ten million and decimals with up to three 

decimal places. We will partition, regroup, order and 

round these numbers, and then use these skills to solve 

problems. We will also develop our ability to multiply and 

divide by 10, 100 and 1000, as well as exploring negative 

numbers. Once we have secured these skills, we will 

move on to core calculation skills - using formal written 

for addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. In 

particular, we will aim to secure our use of short 

multiplication and division and then extend on to ‘long’ 

strategies to solve more complex calculations.  

Computing 
 

Knowing how to stay safe online is a really important  

life skill, so we will begin the year by developing our 

eSafety knowledge. We will agree basic rules for 

communicating online, and will ensure we all know how to 

report anything unpleasant that we find on the internet.    



Computing 
 

• There’s some great advice on talking to children 

about online safety on the NSPCC website at 

www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/                      

We also use lots of resources from the UK                   

Safer Internet Centre: saferinternet.org.uk/ 

                                    Maths 
 

A great deal of the maths we’re doing this term is 

dependent on quick recall of tables facts, so it would be 

brilliant if you could work on this at home. Focus on one 

table at a time and try: 
 

• Making-up rhymes to help remember number facts 

(“4 x 6 is 24, bears growl and lions roar!”)  
 

• Looking for numbers in that table in the world 

around you - on doors, car number plates, in phone 

numbers or when you’re out shopping.   
 

• Writing-out tables in as many ways as possible.    
 

• Chanting, singing, whispering...  Say tables out loud 

together whenever you have the chance. 


